
February 17, 2010 

Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 6 15 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

FEB 2 2 2010 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Dear Sir: 

We just received our electric bill and noticed where Kentucky TJtilities had filed with the 
KPSC requesting another charge increase to its customers. Is there nothing we can do to 
stop this? We moved here 8 years ago and bragged to other people, who had much higher 
electric charges than we, but we are passing them now. Besides that, we live on a fixed 
income and had our income cut in 2009 by $1 8,000.00. 

Most of the people who live in our circle here in Greensburg live on a fixed income, and 
if something doesn’t happen, some will be forced to sell and move to an apartment or 
Gov. Housing. All senior adults did not receive a cost of living increase in 20 10, even 
though most utilities and housing expenses went up. 

Is it because of the snow and ice of 2009 or because some “higher ups” need a salary 
increase that they are requesting this increase? Is there anything the consumer can do 
other than find alternate sources for energy if this continues? 

Please hear the cry that I am making for us and those who are experiencing a financial 
squeeze that are unbearable also! Be OUT voice and make an objection to this increase. 

When the consumer has difficulty paying their bills and have unexpected expenses, they 
simply have to take from their prescription allowance or food they put on the table. 
They can’t ask anyone for more, because there is no one to go to. 

Please be our voice and vote no on this proposal. 

Respecthlly yours, 

VJames & Brenda Loy 

cc: Kentucky Utilities Company 


